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Contact Information 
 

  (915)241-3233 -  Tim 

  (915)373-8466 -  Kelly 
 

tim@2everycreature.com 
 

  2EveryCreature.com 
 

Mailing Address 
 

  10830 MLK Jr. Blvd. 

  Ste. 104, Box 256 

  El Paso, TX 79934 

 
 

 

Sending Church  &    
Support Address 

 

Central Baptist Church  
  1601 SW 58th Ave. 
  Amarillo, TX 79110 
      (806) 372-1464 

 

Allen Copeland, Pastor 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

August | September  2022 
 

”And he said unto them, Go ye into all the world, and preach the gospel to every creature” 
              Mark 16:15 

 

Dear Pastors, Supporters, and Ministry Friends, 

    Greetings from the El Paso / Juarez border.  September marks the 25th ministry anniversary 
for us. When we first began this ministry, our youngest child was 3 months old. Now, we have 
4 grandchildren!  God has always been faithful to supply our needs through churches and 
individuals like you to do it.  People sometimes ask how things are going and I usually respond 
– “we’ve got lots of customers”!  Thank you for your prayers and support for the ministry to 
this needy area. 

    I am amazed to see how God has used us over the years and can’t believe how fast the time 
has gone.  The summer has flown by as we’ve been very busy sharing the Gospel, Discipling 
those who’ve trusted the Lord, encouraging the churches in Juarez, working on the US side of 
the border, and constantly trying to reach the lost for the LORD.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Prayer Requests –  Pray for more souls to be saved and lives changed.  For Pastor Angel 
Luna’s needed surgery (Scheduled in Oct.). For health, strength, and boldness.   

                    Looking for that Blessed Hope and Glorious Appearing!    

 

    

Mexican Churches 

    This month both the Iglesia Bautista La Roca Fiel (17 Years) and the Iglesia Bautista Castillo 
Mio (13 years) celebrate their anniversaries!  I will have the privilege of preaching the 
anniversary service on Sept. 11th for Castillo Mio.  I preached #15 for La Roca Fiel just 2 years 
ago and they invited another pastor this year.  I’m excited to know that both these churches 
which were established under our ministry continue to move forward for the Lord.  Both see 
salvations and baptisms on a regular basis and both support missionaries serving on other 
fields.  Isn’t it great to see how the Lord multiplies our mission investments. Reminds me of 
the boy who gave his lunch to Jesus and how He multiplied it! 

Westside Baptist Temple, El Paso Texas 

    Two activities we’ve been able to participate in this summer besides soul winning, 
discipleship, preaching and teaching have been Neighborhood Bible Time and the 
Marketplace Ministry.  We have been able to see several prospects and share the gospel with 
many as well as give out several hundred Gospel tracts to those we spoke with.   
   Kelly was able to lead Dively (the vendor next to our booth) to the Lord.  Shortly after, 
without prompting Dively called her boyfriend, and we overheard her say “Guess what?  I got 
saved today!”  Praise God and Shame on the Devil as my friend Carlos Demarest would say. I 
was recently able to lead Efren Rey to the Lord.  His co-worker Pat Cornwell was able to invite 
him for a cup of coffee at Denny’s and we calmly shared the Gospel, he was open and willing 
to the trust the Lord.  Pray for the new converts to grow and assimilate into the church. 
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